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A Time of Transition
 
Webster's Dictionary defines "Transition" as:  A passage from one state, stage, subject, or
place to another: Change.

2013 was a year of change for CEP as we saw the retirement of 
Dr. Charles Dunahoo who faithfully served this PCA Committee and 
the calling of Dr. Stephen Estock to transition into the role of CEP
Coordinator. In the year of 2014, CEP will celebrate another
change/transition in our ongoing ministry to the PCA. Women's
Ministry will welcome Karen Hodge as Coordinator of Women's
Ministries and will say 'goodbye' to myself, Jane Patete. Click here to
meet Karen and her family, and pray with her in the tasks set before
her.
 
As I transition from this privileged call, I want to thank you for the joy of
serving you through conferences, General Assembly programs,
PresWIC meetings, resources, trainings, emails, and personal
conversations. I have been enriched by your prayers and your
encouraging support and gifts. I am so grateful to have known you, loved and prayed for you, and
to have been taught by you.
 

I use this platform
(Interface), to invite you to
join Karen and me in prayer
for the annual Leadership
Training Conference,
February 20-22. As usual,
CEP offers quality speakers
and training that equips
PCA women with the tools
needed to pass on the Truth
and grace of the Gospel to
another generation.
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  Meet the Conference Speakers...

Tara Barthel Melanie Cogdill Ellen Dykas
 

Stephen Estock Nancy Guthrie Sarah Ivill

 

 
Another exciting part of Leadership 2014 will be the introduction of the 2014 Women's Ministry
Love Gift. "TEACH WHAT IS GOOD - Investing in Tomorrow's Voice of Truth."  Click here to
see how you and your local church can stand with CEP in providing funds that will strengthen the
work of discipleship among PCA women for coming years.
 
Rejoice with me for:

The firm foundation of Truth that undergirds CEP's ministry
to PCA women;
Those who have gone before and for those whom God is
raising up to serve us.
A right picture of transition that God has put into place...that
God will undergird...that God will continue to grow His
daughters in His Truth and grace.

Cover Karen with prayer as she officially becomes Coordinator
February 1, 2014.
 
For His Glory,

Jane    
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